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Office of Minister Pamela Hakengak Gross
Bureau du ministre Pamela Hakeongak Gross

October 3, 2024

Mr. Graham Steele

Information and Privacy Commissioner

Office of the Information and Privacy Commissioner of Nunavut
PO Box 1000, Station #270

Igaluit, Nunavut X0A OHO

Email: comm@atipp-nu.ca

DELIVERED VIA EMAIL ONLY

RE: Review Report: 24-274-RR
Your File: 24-176
GN File: 1029-20-2324 HR17166

Dear Commissioner Steele,

Thank you for your letter dated September 06, 2024, and the accompanied Review Report 24-
274-RR. Please be advised that the Department of Human Resources welcomes the report and
accepts the recommendations.

The Human Resources Department has released to the applicant the information relating to
recommendations 60, 61, 62 and 63, as evidenced in the attached copy of the email to the
applicant.

Sincerely,

Yo G-

Honourable Pamela Hakongak Gross
Minister of Human Resources

c.C. Kristie Cronin, Deputy Minister, Human Resources
Peterkin Chakonza, Director, Policy, Planning & Communications, Human Resources
Safiatou Traore, ATIPP Coordinator, Human Resources

926 Sivumugiaq NNSebedAd 926 A= ir<= Quiquta 926 Sivumugiag C. P. 926 Sivumugiaq J 867-975-5028

2nd Floor

ASHOAL, 02 X0A OHO Igaluit, Nunavut X0A OHO Igaluit (Nunavut) X0A OHO 867-975-5016

Iqaluit X0A 3HO



